
0 Attachment

Dear Sirs,

Kindly be informed that we are instructed by the applicant to defer the planning application ( A/KTN/98 ) for a period of two months.

The reason is that the applicant needs more time to make response to the enquiries made by different departments.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Best regards

CH Li
Merryshine Surveyors Limited

From: hhlwong@pland.gov.hk [mailto:hhlwong@pland.gov.hk] 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 6:22 PM
To: merryshine
Cc: 1041684412@qq.com
Subject: RE: Planning Application no. A/KTN/98

Dear Mr. Li,

Called you but in vain. Grateful if you could call back so that I could brief you about the formal 
procedures of submitting a deferral request.

Thank you.

Regards,
Hilary WONG
Planning Department
3168 4039

From:        "merryshine" <merry@netvigator.com>
To:        <hhlwong@pland.gov.hk>
Cc:        <1041684412@qq.com>, <merry@netvigator.com>
Date:        27/03/2023 18:05
Subject:        RE: Planning Application no. A/KTN/98

Dear Ms. Wong,

Thank you for your message.

As discussed, please be informed that we are instructed to defer the planning application.

Should you have any queries, please contact us.

Best regards

Li
28363135

From: hhlwong@pland.gov.hk [mailto:hhlwong@pland.gov.hk] 
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 3:57 PM
To: merryshine
Cc: 1041684412@qq.com
Subject: Re: Planning Application no. A/KTN/98 - Departmental Comments - TD

Dear Mr. Li,

RE: Planning Application no. A/KTN/9831/03/2023 11:13
From: "merryshine"
To:  <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>, 
Cc: 
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